
THINK Excellence   THINK Respect   THINK Resilience   THINK Community 

 

 

 
MOSSFIEL PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 
5002 

3 September 2018 

Dear All Families, 

Term 3 is flying by and we are heading towards the end of term.  Here is just a quick 

note with some important reminders. 

 

3/4 ASSEMBLY ITEM  

On Friday 7th of September the 3/4’s will have an assembly item which will begin at 

2:30pm in the gym.  All parents are welcome to come along and watch.  

 

CONCERT  

A reminder that we still have a large amount of concert notes that have not been 

returned.  Please return the note even if your child is unable to attend.  The Concert is 

Wednesday the 12th of September at 6:30pm.  Keep a lookout for notes from your 

classroom teacher in regards to your child’s costume.  

 

LUNA PARK  

A reminder that our Luna Park note for our end of year excursion on Friday 14th 

December went out last week.  We sent the note home early as it is a costly excursion, 

$40.00, and you have the option to pay by instalments.  The note must be returned by 

15th of November. 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please speak to your classroom 

teacher. 

From The 3/4 Team 


